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June 1, 2021 
 
Dear Community: 
 
After the Governor’s recent announcements, Town Hall is now open full-time every day. We look forward to 
seeing you again. Although masks are not required, we recommend those that have not been vaccinated should 
continue to wear one.  
 
Town Boards and Committees may return to in-person meetings now, and unless the requirements change, will 
be required to after June 15th with the ending of the state of emergency. Some boards and committees may 
maintain a hybrid meeting set-up for public access.  
 
We appreciate everyone that was able to attend and participate at the Annual Town Meeting and Annual Town 
Election. 
 
We gave thanks and remembered our fallen heroes on Memorial Day. If you missed it, you can see it here. We 
fully plan to have regularly scheduled programming next year.  
 
Several Boards and Committees need members appointed to them. If you have any interest in participating you 
can view the available positions here.  
 
Beach permits are available for Becket homeowners. Transfer Station permits expire on June 30. New permits 
are available in the Collector’s Office.  
 
Finally, as we emerge from the pandemic, we look to maintain the safety of all our residents and visitors. Please 
follow appropriate CDC and State guidelines regarding COVD-19. We look forward to seeing everyone this 
summer.  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
William Caldwell 
Town Administrator 
  
 
 
 

https://youtu.be/4MjRXv57Dsw
https://www.townofbecket.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4146/f/uploads/12-4-2020_bulletin_board_-_volunteer_opportunities.pdf

